CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD

MINUTES OF THE AUGUST NIGHT MEETING, AUGUST 26, 2010
SUBMITTED BY JEANNE ANDERSEN, NIGHT SECRETARY

Rachel called the meeting to order. She announced that there will be a quilt show and sale this weekend at
the Paulding County Senior Center across from the jail in Dallas. She reminded everyone that the September
night meeting will be held September 16!!! Birthdays were recognized.

Treasurer’s Report: We have $2,692.77 in the bank.

Publicity: Caryl has listed our Guild on a website called QuiltStudy.org. Check it out! The Douglas Neighbor
will be at the September day meeting to do a story about us. Please be ready to give the reporter your story.
Charlie will take pictures for his article.

Ways and Means: Tonight’s raffle will be the large cutting mat. Buy your tickets during the break.

Membership: There were 33 members and one guest present, Rachel Wooster. Fat quarters were won by
Jeanne Andersen. Emma Parker, Jane Wilding, and Jeanne Andersen won the door prizes.

“Just for the Fun of It”: Rachel showed a wonderful pattern for a cover for baking potatoes for the
microwave. Everyone got a pattern and kits were presented to Mary Graham, Louise Moore, Kimberly
Laderoute and Dawn Feist. Phyl Schiwal received a jar of jam donated by Mary Graham.

Community Service: The 232 pillowcases were delivered to the Boys and Girls Club this last week. They were
overjoyed to receive them. Special Note: Thanks to Joyce Hill for contributing 93 of them!! Quilts to the
homeless shelter are to be delivered in the near future. There are 20 of them and each quilter who donated a
quilt is invited to a dinner put on by Charlie and Rachel. Thanks to all who participated. We are working on
ideas for the future.

Sunshine: Rita Lee, Susan Fisher’s mother-in-law, Diane Johnson on the death of her mother, Susan Savage on
becoming a grandma.

Library: There are two new books donated to the library tonight.
Newsletter: Diane is away but is still on the job. So reports are still due.

Programs: The committee reported that we are booked through June of next year. Tonight’s program is
Christmas in July (uh, August) by Tiny Stitches.

September 9 day meeting--Invisible Machine appliqué. We will be sewing, so bring your machine and basic
supplies. There will be a $2 special supply fee.

September 16 nlght meeting—Challenge Quilt reveal.

September 23" —Beading workshop at Central Baptist Church on Central Church Road in Douglasville. There
are still some openings for the class. See this newsletter or the website for details.

Photography: Charlie has pictures on the table to be picked up. There are some beautiful quilts represented
there. There was a picture of Joyce Trew in the Douglas County Sentinel at a quilt show as well.

Quilt ‘til You Wilt: The next one will be November 6, 2010, 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. More details to follow.

Challenge Quilt: September 16. Get your quilts finished.



GA Quilt Council: Meeting on October 16™ at the Gwinnett Center. We will put together a collection of fat
guarters with a theme of red and green for our raffle gift.

Telephone: Sorry, forgot to call.

Bees: Irene reported what a great time they had at the last one and the next one is at Rita Perez’ home. Call
to let her know you are coming—food is mucho gusto (it is really good)!

Museum Quilt: The museum donation quilt has been sent to the quilter. Almost done!!

Publicity: Speak to Caryl about having your quilt placed in the hospital lobby for the next quarter.



